
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Monday, November 8, 2021 9:14:00 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nancy

Last_Name :
Wilkens

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am a resident of East County for over 50 years, living in La Mesa, El Cajon and Lakeside. It is of great concern to
see the redistricting map dividing these cities up in such a way that destroys the common community interests that
are reflected in San Diego's East County. We are not urban or suburban, but more rural and unincorporated.
Representation is needed to support our common everyday needs in education, work and recreation.

Submit :
Submit




